
Recommendation for Three Mile Creek Elementary for 2022-2022

Submitted by:   Keri Greener Assistant Superintendent Elementary Teaching and Learning

Recommendation: It is recommended that the Box Elder School District Board of Education 
approve the amendment for Fielding Elementary’s School Land Trust Plan as submitted.

Recommended Motion:

I move that the BESD Board of Education approve the amendment for Fielding Elementary’s 
School Land Trust Plan.

Background:

Annual submission

Policy Implications:

This action will have no policy implications.

Financial Implications:

There are no known negative consequences.

Staff Implications

N/A at the district level


